
 
  

    SECOND-HALF MISSIONS AND MINISTRY FOR ALL WHO WANT TO…                                           
     FINISH LIFE STRONG!        Winter 2022/23 

John & Judy Heide U.S. Missionaries to the Second-Half Generations P.O. Box 781, 
Conway, AR 72033 John/johnheide2002@yahoo.com www.50alive.com  417-838-
0059   Judy/ judyheide@gmail.com 417-838-7534   Missions Acct: #2329647   Send 
all offerings to our address or 1445 Boonville, Springfield, MO 65802.  THANK YOU!                                    

A great summer, busy fall and a winter/spring of new opportunities to share Jesus with all the Lord sends our way!  
On the road again… National Senior Adult Conference, Branson, MO-In September-we were privileged to conduct a 
workshop on: How to win Second Halfers to the Lord.   Wes Bartel retired and Bob Cook is our new National Leader!                                                                       
Bus trip to Mackinac Island-Michigan-September 17-24 was a great blessing to all who went.  Can’t wait til next year!                                                                                                         
Bus trip to the Ark Encounter, Indianapolis Speedway, Churchill Downs-October 11-16, a group from southern CA and 
other friends enjoyed seeing the beauty of fall in the Ozarks.   Pictures below tell a story! 

We are in busy preparation to return to Yuma, AZ for several months of ministry.  We need prayer that God will show 
up not only in Word but in Power.  These are the last days and with YOUR help we will go to reach all we can while 
we can.  Please mark your gifts YUMA project. Thank you so much.                                    

 

 

help we couldn’t go!  YOUR SUPPORT AND PRAYERS MAKE THE DIFFERENCE.  

Museum in Reed city Michigan, home of 
the author of this hymn. How many times 
have you sung, “The Old Rugged Cross?” 

 

Musicians entertain us on the bus trip!

 
                                                                                                                                                                        
Judy’s mother, Odie, turned 100 in November!                                                         
We celebrate her life and legacy!  

                                                                                     
 

        
Yuma, AZ  A hot spot on the border, our mission field for 
this winter. Your prayers and support are needed to see 
God move. 

 

                

                      The Grand Hotel on Mackinac Island. 

   Judy’s new “hobby” at the Indy 500!!! 

 

                                                                               
 

HEAVEN-
EVRERYBODY 
will be happy 
over there! 

Merry 
Christmas to 
each of you 
friends! 
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If you would like to help us please mark all gifts YUMA Project. Thank you so much.


